
 



 
 
 
 

Nuttby Mountain  
Proposed Wind Farm  
Open House – Monday, August 20, 2007 
Questionnaire 
 
Thank you for taking the time to attend this Information Session.  It would be helpful if 
you could take a few minutes to answer the following questions.  Your observations and 
input are important and will be taken into account in the ongoing design work.  Please 
complete and leave the questionnaire, or mail to:   

 
CBCL Limited 
1489 Hollis Street 
PO Box 606 
Halifax, Nova Scotia  B3J 2R7 
Attention: Kathy Lea 
 

 
1. Name:__________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 

Address:________________________
_______________________________
_______________________________

 
2. Do you live near the proposed wind power site?   

 Yes ___ No ___     Approximate Distance?_______ 
 
3. Do you have any environmental or related knowledge of the site which might be 

of value to us?  If so, please detail 
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________ 

 
4. Are you in favor of the proposed development? 

__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________ 

 
5. Please provide any concerns you might have regarding the proposed development. 

__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________ 

 
If you require additional information or wish to talk with the project team, please contact: 

Clair Peers 
Cobequid Wind Power Inc. 
(902) 895-0788 
c.peers@ns.sypatico.ca 
 
 

Bob George   
Cobequid Wind Power Inc.   
(902) 895-6445 
tekha@ns.sympatico.ca  
 
 

Kathy Lea 
CBCL Limited 
Environmental Consultant 
(902) 421-7241 
kathyl@cbcl.ca 




